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Coming in July. . .Worship at 10:00AM 

Saturday, July 2            -       NO Bible Study 

Sunday,  July 3    -    Communion Sunday, 10AM 

Rev. Bob McKie preaching 

Monday, July 4 -   Independence Day Holiday  -  Office Closed 

Office will be open Tuesday, July 5 from 9AM-3PM 

Saturday, July 9            -       NO Bible Study 

Sunday,  July 10- Worship 10AM - Rev. Bobbie Hineline preaching 

Monday, July 11    -    Consistory 7PM 

Saturday, July 16         -       NO Bible Study 

Sunday,  July 17 - Worship 10AM - Rev. Bob McKie preaching 

Wednesday, July 20  -  Pastor Meredith will be In Office 

Worship Committee 7PM 

Saturday,  July 23  - NO Bible Study, Memorial Service for  

Robert Saul at 11AM 

Sunday, July 24    Worship 10AM 

Saturday, July 30    -    Bible Study 9AM, Paneraôs Murrysville 

Sunday, July 31    Worship 10AM 

Coming in August . . . Worship at 10:00AM 

Monday, August 1 - Consistory 7PM 

Saturday, August 6    -     Bible Study 9AM, Paneraôs Murrysville 

Sunday,  August 7   -    Communion Sunday, 10AM 

Monday, August 8   -    Christian Education 7PM 

Saturday, August 13   -    Bible Study 9AM, Paneraôs Murrysville 

Sunday,  August 14   Worship 10AM  

Saturday,  August 20    -  Bible Study 9AM, Paneraôs Murrysville 

Sunday, August 21  Worship 10AM  

Saturday, August 27    -   Bible Study 9AM, Paneraôs Murrysville 

Sunday, August 28   Worship 10AM 

_______________________________________________________   

Thursday, September 1  Choir 7PM 

Saturday, September 3  -  Bible Study 9AM, Paneraôs Murrysville 

Sunday, September 4    - Communion Sunday, 11AM 

Monday, September 5  Labor Day, Office Closed 

Tuesday, September 6  Office Open 9AM-3PM 

July 2015 
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Worship Starts at 10AM  

Our July 
Worship Schedule 
         

July 3  -  Worship is at 10AM 
Communion 
Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 
Rev. Dr. Robert McKie  
Sermon: ñHardly Nuclear Physicsò 
ñBattle Hymn of the Republicò Menôs Choir 
       

July 10  -  Worship is at 10AM 
Eighth Sunday after Pentecost 
Rev. Bobbie Hineline  
Sermon: ñBearing Fruitò 
Special Music: Luciano Valero, Guitar 
        

July 17  -  Worship is at 10AM 
Ninth Sunday after Pentecost 
Rev. Dr. Robert McKie  
Sermon: ñBefore the Buzzwordò 
Special Music: Fred Hayes, Piano 
         

July 24  -  Worship is at 10AM 
Tenth Sunday after Pentecost 
Scripture: Luke 11:1-3 
Sermon: ñShaped by Prayerò 
Special Music: Katie Schall, Piano 
        

July 31  -  Worship is at 10AM 
Eleventh Sunday after Pentecost 
Scripture: Luke 12:13-21 
Sermon: ñStorage Warsò 
Dan Walk, Baritone ñHere I Amò 

Pastorôs Report to Consistory, June 6, 2016 
      

During the month of May, I was able to catch up on visit-

ing folks who are confined to home or in care centers.  

This is always enriching for me. Also, during this month 

we celebrated Mothersô Day (May 8), had our birthday 

party for the Palestinian child that we sponsor though the 

Sunday school (May 15), and recognized our graduates.  

Funds from Sunday school offerings paid for both the par-

ty and gifts for our graduates, which include a Bible for 

our High School grads. I thank Joni Mattei for the beauti-

ful hand calligraphy dedications that she wrote. 

 

On Memorial Day, I participated in the remembrance of 

veterans at Woodlawn Cemetery.  I always find this an 

honor that the American Legion is so open to including 

me.   

 

I have initiated planning for the October 2, 2016 CROP 

Walk.  Both John Titus and I will be the Coordinators for 

the Walk.  Once again this year, we have a Boy Scout 

who is working on the Walk as his Eagle Scout project. 

 

I am applying for a Mission Grant through the Penn West 

Conference to provide funding for me to work with a 

coach over the coming year, equipping me to more effec-

tively equip our leadership for the future.  I see the next 

few years of transition as critical for Denmark Manor, and 

Jan Nolting Carter, who was one of the instructors at the 

course on Transitional Ministry that I took in February, 

works one on one with pastors to help them become more 

effective in their work.  I am impressed with Jan and her 

background as a Transitional Specialist, and I know that 

that two heads are better than one.  I can use my 2017 

Continuing Education funds and get up to $1,500 through 

the Penn West Conference. This grant will be written for 

the church, rather than for me individually as it is for the 

churchôs benefit. The grant must be submitted in July, and 

since I will be away for three weeks, I will be completing 

it in June.                (continued inside)  

 



Our church now offers electronic giving or e-giving, either 

through bank transfer of funds, or through your credit card.  You can 

register on our website denmarkmanorchurch.org, or use the forms 

that are on the back table.  We have  already had 4 people sign up.  

   You do NOT have to give electronically.  We still accept cash and 

checks!  We are offering electronic giving for the convenience of our members 

who pay many of their bills though automatic withdrawal or by credit card.  Your 

private information will be kept confidential and will not be shared. If you become 

an e-giver and still want to put something in the offering plate, there are cards in the 

pews that you may use, that say, Part of my worship is giving back to God-with joy 

and gratitude-from all that I have received.  I have already given for this period, so 

today I celebrate this commitment, using this card as a reminder of my act of giving. 

(continued from front page) Don McIlvaine and I will be attending the Penn 

West Conference Annual Meeting June 10 and 11, and we look for-

ward to sharing worship on June 12 with our sisters and brothers in 

Christ at Hillôs Church as we celebrate our Global Mission Partner-

ship with the Northwest Luzon Conference of the United Church of 

Christ in the Philippines. Alan Latherow will be one of the Acolytes and the choir will 

be participating along with the choir from Hillôs church.  Our Filipino guests are the 

Rev. Marjorie Belmonte, Bishop Eledore Sambat and the Rev. Noel Pagdileo, as well 

as a choir who happens to be touring the USA from the University of the Philippines. 
              

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Meredith Hutchison 

Please remember in your prayers: Dave Cunningham at Arden Courts, Monroeville  Å  Ethel 

Hill at William Penn Care  Å  Virginia Driscoll at Golden Heights  Å  Lee Ridinger at Red-

stone  Å  John Lackey at Nature Park Commons  Å  Millie Kane and Shirley Weber at home. 

Scan Here 

Beginning on June 28, Pastor Meredith will be on a silent retreat until 

July 4 and then will be on vacation through July 19.  For the first week 

that she is away, Pastor Joseph Hedden will be covering for emergen-

cies.  He can be reached at 412-956-5252.  For the second two weeks, 

Pastor John Titus will be covering and can be reached at 412-334-5496. 

        Saturday Morning Bible Study  
We meet at 9AM on Saturday mornings at the Panera in Murrys-

ville. We can always find a way to squeeze in a new member and 

no previous Biblical knowledge is required. All are welcome.  

Summer Bible Study Dates are: July 30, and August 6, 13, 20    

and 27. 

Funeral Luncheons 
Thanks to all who have comforted others in this Ministry. To help with Funeral 

Luncheons, please call Lynn Zimmerman at 724-523-8909.    

August 12, 2016 
Tomôs Run Golf Course 

9AM 

Breakfast and Lunch Provided 

Call Living Waters at 

814-733-4212 

for more information and 

to register. 

Camp Living Waters  
Summer 2016 

Caring, Faith-based Community, Experienced Staff,  

Certified Medical 

FEARLESS FAITH 2016 

Please pray for our Campers, Hanna Miller, Brenna and    

Maddison Driscoll, Natalie Hartung and Allen Latherow. 

Please see Pastor Meredith if you know of someone who 

would like to attend Camp Living Waters. 

Our Mission Project 

Our summer mission project is to assemble school kits for 
Church World Service.  Virginia Creese has made over 50 
bags, so we hope that you can assemble more than one kit.  
Please include these items exactly as listed: 

�x��One pair of blunt scissors removed from the package 
(rounded tip, only) 

�x��Three 70-count bound notebooks or notebooks totaling 
200-210 pages (no loose-leaf or filler paper) 

�x��One 30-centimeter / 12ò ruler 
�x��One hand-held pencil sharpener removed from the pack-
age 

�x��One large eraser (no pencil cap erasers) 
�x��Six new, unsharpened pencils with erasers removed from 
the package 

�x��One box of 24 crayons (only 24)  

Living Waters 13th Annual Golf & Spa Event 

at Chestnut Ridge Golf Resort, Blairsville, PA 
About 2 years ago, Denmark Manor United Church of Christ applied  

to be a Global Mission Partner with a church in the Northwest Luzon 

Conference of the United Church of Christ in the Philippines. The 

Northwest Luzon Conference is in partnership with our Penn West 

Conference, and churches all around our Conference are teaming up 

with churches on the other side of the world. After a visit to the Philip-

pines by the Rev. Joseph Hedden, Pastor of Hills Church, we finally 

have our Mission Partner Church, Piddig United Church of Christ, pas-

tored by Rev. Samuel (ñBogsò) Bugnosen. We are to pray each Sunday 

for our Partner Church, and they are to pray for us because prayers have no borders. To 

date, we have shared letters, Facebook, photos, maps, bulletins and newsletters. We do not 

send money as our churchôs Wider Mission sustains the Global Mission through the Penn 

West Conference.  


